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November 5, 2018
Via First Class Mail

Mr. Lawrence J. Napper
TDCJ# 1080356

Michael Unit

2664 FM 2054

Tennessee Colony, TX 75886

RE: Complaint No. 18.46 Napper, Lawrence J. (HPD/HFSC; DNA)
Dear Mr. Napper,

This letter is to let you know that the referenced complaint was dismissed by the
Commission’s general counsel because it was submitted to the Commission’s Texas DNA Mixture
Review Project in April, 2018. Enclosed is an email from the director of the program confirming
that your case is included in the project.

The DNA project was set up by the Commission specifically to review hundreds DNA
mixture cases that may need recalculation of evidence under new protocols. Future inquiries about

the status of your case should be made directly to the director, Mr. Bob Wicoff.

Thank you and please let me know if I may be of any additional assistance.

Kathryn Adams
Commission Coordinator
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